
 

 
 
 
21 September 2022  
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer and Children  
 

Do you need help with your homework?  
Need a quiet space? 

Are you a Homework Hero? 
Need to access WIFI?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We would like to share with you our ‘After School Homework Clubs’ for this term.   
Learning at home is an essential part of good education. Regular homework is important, since it 
gives children the opportunity to practice at home the tasks done in class and helps them work 
towards improving important skills. It also encourages children to become confident and 
independent in their learning, which will help throughout their time at school and, later in adult life.  
 
We are providing these clubs to support children with completing their homework at school, 
particularly if they struggle to complete this at home or need some extra support.  
  
Each session will take place between 3.00-3.45pm. We would ask that parents arrive promptly to 
collect their children from the primary gate. If parents are late collecting their child when the club 
has finished, we will have to withdraw the place.   
  
Please complete the slip below to confirm your child’s place and attendance for the full half term.   
    
Yours sincerely   
   
Mrs Michels, Head of Primary    
   ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   

After School Homework Club     
   

Student Name…………………………………………Year Group………Class:………………… 

  
  

Club Year groups Day  Time  

Homework club 

KS1 – Year 1 & 2  Thursday  3-3.45pm  

KS2 – Year 3, 4, 5 & 6  Tuesday  3-3.45pm 

  
Parents signed:………………….…………………………………………… 
 
 
 
 


